From: Murphy, Danny

Sent: 07 February 2019 08:57
Cc: Litle, Tom gell, Nick [

Subject: Pictures of the copper beach-Bellgate mews NW5

Hi Rob,

| spoke to you last week regarding the Copper Beech at Bellgate Mews NWS5, the residents and
affected neighbours have agreed on a maximum of a 30% reduction on the height and a maximum of
20% on the rest of the Beech to maintain shape and increase light levels in surrounding gardens.
Which | believe will keep all parties happy.

1 will forward an application shortly.

Kind regards

Danny
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